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lonkifgore@juno. mm <lorikilgore@juno. com>

'Duncan, Wlliam" <wduncan@utah. gov>, "Petersen, Rea" <reap@utah. gov>

Re Fwd Cedar Ridge Distribution Water Company

Tue, Aug 31, 2010 09:32 AM

Hi Lori - I was able to find where an order was issued to withdraw and close the docket on the order
to show cause/ because he was willing to complete the necessary paper but never did. I think this
may have been because of change in staff in the Division of Public Utilities and the ball was
dropped, This was before I joined the Division. I am finding there were a number of these that have
not complied. I wish I could find the file with all of the companies in it,

I was able to speak with David right away. The girl in the office (I did not write down her name) gave
me his cell phone so I was able to talk with him directly and he agreed to complete the necessary
paperwork, He gave me his email address to send him the application and paperwork necessary to
receive the ceftificate and get the rates approved, which we will analysis to determine if they are just
and reasonable.

The old case/ or docket, has been closed, but his application will open a new docket, which will be
t0-2423-0L when it is assigned and processed in 2010. You can follow it on the PSC's website and
have information sent to you via email anytime information if filed.

Thank you for bring this information to our attention!

Shauna Benvegnu-Springer, CGFM
Utility Analyst,
Division of Public Utilities
Utah Department of Commerce
Office: 801- 530-6433
Fax: 801-530-6650
sbenvegn@utah.gov

The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or
entity named above and may be privileged, If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipienE you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediatety notify me by tel€phone
(801-530-6433). Also, please delete the original message, Thank you,

> > > "lorikilgore@juno.com" <lorikilgore@juno.com > 8/3012010 8:02 PM > > >
Thank you! Were you able to speak with David? Was he willing to come into compliance and fill out
the paperwork?

Can the old case just continue based on the former complaint by the Division of Drinking Water?

Again, thanks for your help.
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